Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Kathy Novotney, District I Program Advisor
January 2016 Report

On-Site Assistance – 5(4 (4 visits) high schools, 0 AITC,1 Community College,0 Potential/New)
	Lexington(9)
Normal Community (9)
Paxton-Buckley-Loda (17)
	Rantoul (17)
Urbana (17)
Lake Land (CC)



Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 1 Participants –

· National Ag Ed Summit- Teach Ag Panel- Indianapolis, IN- January 27 (unsure on exact number of participants in the audience; 7 co-panelists, est 50 audience members)

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 11
· AET Training- Triopia High School- Jan 4

· University Council Meeting- Bloomington, IL- Jan 6

· Section 18 IAVAT Winter Meeting- January 6- Salt Fork High School- Catlin, IL
· Section 20 IAVAT Meeting- January 7- Dieterich High School- Dieterich, IL

· Section 16 IAVAT Meeting- January 11- Macon County Farm Bureau- Decatur, IL

· Section 17 IAVAT Meeting- January 11- Za’s Cafe- Champaign, IL
· Section 19 IAVAT Meeting- January 12- Ramsey High School- Ramsey, IL

· Lexington Ag Advisory Council Meeting- Jan 14- Lexington, IL

· Alumni Conference- Decatur, IL- January 15-16

· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield, IL- January 20
· Lake Land Ag Advisory Council Meeting- Mattoon, IL- January 20

Other Activities

· Helped acclimate Susie Scott to Google Docs, and met with K. Larsen to acclimate him to the D1 Programs
· Prepared for and coordinated efforts for STAR (Teacher Retention and Recruitment)
· Met with administrators on school visits regarding ag education programs at their schools, future retirements, and teaching candidates
· Communicated with teachers regarding the Incentive Funding Grant Budgets
· Completed monthly reports

· Communicated with various individuals in agriculture education
Miles Traveled – 2481
Commentary


This month was short on school visits (as per usual for January) and heavy on meetings. I honestly have no idea where the month went. Looking forward to January where I will help with a new 212 Central site, and hope to have many more school visits in the new territory.  We have been fortunate with weather this winter which has not hindered any school visits! Hopeful for continued luck and progress in February.
